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Leaving a Legacy

The Rob George Foundation is a local charity that relies
upon the generosity of people like you for its very survival.
By adding us to your Will you can help us to achieve our
purpose of Making a Difference, One Individual at a Time.

Making or changing a Will is easy, but we do recommend
you use a solicitor. Gifts left to charities in Wills, usually
known as legacies, don’t need to be large, and they don’t
prevent you from taking care of your family and loved
ones. In fact, a legacy to a charity can ease the burden of
Inheritance Tax. Legacies are becoming an increasingly
vital form of funding for almost all charities.

If you have a Will, changing it to include The Rob George
Foundation is straightforward. If you don’t have a Will,
having one written is a lot easier than you think.

If you would like to talk to someone about leaving a legacy
to The Rob George Foundation, please contact your
salicitor or, alternatively email us at
enguiries@therobgeorgefoundation.co.uk



